
Dear FAM-ily,

I’m excited to introduce myself as the new Development Director for the Asturias Maldonado
Foundation (FAM). Joining this incredible organization has been an inspiring experience,
especially as I recently had the opportunity to visit our Instituto Privado Mixto "José Rodrigo
Pérez y Pérez" in La Reforma, San Marcos, Guatemala.

During my visit, I witnessed firsthand the dedication of our educators, the resilience of our
board, and the transformative impact of your generosity. It is clear to me that your support
fuels not just education but hope and opportunity for these children and their families.

Thank you for being part of this journey with us. Together, we can achieve so much more in
2025!

Warm regards,
Beberly De La Cruz
Development Director

Help Us Transform Lives Through Education!

As we prepare for the 2025 school year, we’re excited to launch our Year-Round
Campaign, aiming to provide students in La Reforma with the tools and opportunities they
need to succeed.

Your contributions will fund critical programs such as:
🚍 Transportation to and from school.
🍎 Nutritious meals that support focus and growth.
📚 Technology, as this year we need to acquire new equipment.

Every donation matters. Join us in transforming lives and creating brighter futures.
👉 

Your support fuels hope and ensures that no student is left behind. Together, let’s make
2025 a year of extraordinary impact.

P.S. Stay tuned for updates on how your generosity is making a difference in our
students’ lives.

January 18th, 2025

Donate now: https://asturiasmaldonadofoundation.giv.sh/6198 
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